HOLY FAMILY |.l’

Catholic Primary School

South Gloucestershire Education Committee

Headteacher: e-mail: admin@holyfamilyprimary.co.uk Amberley Road,
Mrs D. Summers-Breeze Stoke Lodge,
www.holyfamilyprimary.co.uk Bristol BS34 6BY

Tel: 01454 866786

ot September 2020

Dear Parents

We have been advised of several children who have nut allergies, so we have made the decision that
Holy Family School will be a nut free school. This means that children (and staff) cannot bring nuts in
for snack or lunchtimes. This includes items that contain nuts — e.g. snickers bars, nougat, marzipan,
macaroons, granola bars, satay sauce etc. Please check the ingredients carefully before sending items

in.
Yours sincerely
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Mrs D Summers-Breeze
Headteacher
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